
 

 

Notice Regarding the European Union’s Packaged  
Retail and Insurance-based Investment Products 
Regulation (“PRIIPs”) 
 

BNY Mellon does not regard a depositary receipt as a Packaged Retail Investment Product, as 
defined in the European Union’s key information documents for packaged retail and insurance-
based investment products regulation (Regulation EU 1286/2014) (“PRIIPs”) and has not 
therefore produced a key information document in accordance with PRIIPs in respect of any 
depositary receipt. 
 
 
BNY Mellon is providing this information for general informational purposes only; it is not to be used or relied upon for any purpose, including making investment 
decisions, or for trading purposes. BNY Mellon does not warrant or guarantee the accuracy, timeliness or completeness of this information. BNY Mellon does not 
undertake any obligation to update or amend this information. BNY Mellon provides no advice, recommendation or endorsement with respect to any company or 
securities. Nothing herein shall be deemed to constitute an offer to sell or a solicitation of an offer to buy securities.  
 
Depositary Receipts are not insured by the FDIC or any other government agency, are not deposits or other obligations of, and are not guaranteed by BNY Mellon, 
and are subject to investment risks. 

 

This notice does not constitute legal, tax or investment advice. For enquiries on this matter, please contact vincent.cahill@bnymellon.com 
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